
 

Electronics Division 
2635 Clearbrook Dr., Arlington Heights, IL 60005 

Phone: 847-439-9020  Fax: 847-593-2285 

www.noritake-elec.com 
  

  Chicago                 Los Angeles 

800-779-5846           888-795-3423 

 

December 10, 2021 

 

Dear customers;  
 

 

Notification of discontinued products 
 

 

We regret to inform you that we have decided to discontinue the production of the enclosed part numbers. 

The reason of our decision is that global demand of the part numbers is insufficient. 

 

All sales of these part numbers will follow this schedule; 

 

 

Applicable product:  Part numbers shown at Appendix A 

 

Last order date: March 25, 2022 

 

Last shipment date from Noritake Chicago warehouse: From October 1, 2022 to March 31, 2023 

(The delivery date may be adjusted depending on the quantity and schedule of shipments.) 

 

 

 

Last-Time-Buy products are non-cancelable and non-returnable (NC/NR). The product discontinuance 

process is finalized after the aforementioned last shipment date at Noritake Chicago warehouse. 

Any residual inventory will be scrapped and no longer available for sale. 

 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact us. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
   

Hironori (Henry) Kato  

Sales Manager, Electronics Division 

Noritake Co., Inc.  
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Appendix A 
 

 

GT480X272C-C900 

GU160X32-800B 

GU256X64F-9372 

 


